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Iowa Electric Light and Power Company
October 26, 1984

S-84-16

ATTAC11 MENT CONTAINS

SAFECQARDS INFORMATIONMr. Harold Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Duane Arnold Energy Center
Docket No: 50-331
Op. License No: DPR-49
Revision to DAEC Security Plan

Dear Mr. Denton:

Transmitted herewith is an revision to our application dated
September 26,1984 (S-84-13) for amendment to the Duane Arnold Energy Center
Security Plan.

This revision consists of mater tal contained on page B-40 of the
original application. The revised page B-40 supersedes the paga submitted with
the September 26, 1984 application to reflect the " pen and ink" changes made to

.the Duane Arnold Energy Center Security Plan in July 1984, and does not reflect
a change to the scope of the revision requested in our application of
September 26, 1984.

The attachment to this letter contains information of the type
described in 10 CFR 73.21 and, as such, should be withheld from public
disclosure.

One signed and six additional copies of this application are
transmitted herewith. This application, consisting of the foregoing letter and
enclosures, is true and accurate to the best of my knowledge and belief.

RWM/BWR/dmb* IOWA ELECTRIC LIGHT AND POWER COMPANY
Enclosures: 1. R vis Se r ty

(contains Manager, Nuclear Divi {sion
Richard W. McGaugh /

Safeguards
Information) _

Subscribedja d sworn to Bqfore Me on
cc: B. Reid (w/o att) this .9/,W day of Af//A!f/4) 1984.

''L. Liu (w/oatt) M. Thadani
S. Tethill (w/o att) (w/oatt) Mb N- Af#4&C -
NRC Resident Office (w/)o att)potarpPublic in and for the State of IowaT. Houvenagle (w/o att
WHEN SEPARATED FROM ENCLOSURES, H'ANDLE THIS DOCUMENT AS DECONTROLLED
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